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Barbara Reilly

From: McKenna John (BAC - Donnybrook) <John.McKenna@dublinbus.ie>

Sent: 16 May 2018 10:36

To: Barbara Reilly

Subject: RE: Ref Item 57926 Additional Injector Bus Departures from Penny Hill, Lucan - 

Lucan ACM

Dear Barbara, 

Thank you for your email regarding additional bus departures from the Penny hill, Lucan.  

Dublin Bus currently operates a 5 minute service on the Lucan corridor during the morning peak. We are closely 

monitoring passenger loadings on the Lucan corridor and we currently have an Inspector in the area to monitor 

customer demand. We also filter in 6 additional departures at designated stops which includes the Penny hill area 

along the corridor, to supplement the service. These extra services were introduced to help meet the additional 

demand 

These additional departures help improve reliability, meet increased customer demand and offer a better journey 

experience for our customers in Lucan and the surrounding areas. 

I trust this clarifies your query and please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any further issues. 

Yours sincerely, 

John McKenna 

Area Manager South 

Dublin Bus  

From: Barbara Reilly [mailto:breilly@SDUBLINCOCO.ie]  

Sent: 10 May 2018 11:15 

To: McKenna John (BAC - Donnybrook)  

Subject: FW: Ref Item 57926 Additional Injector Bus Departures from Penny Hill, Lucan - Lucan ACM 

Dear Mr McKenna, 

At the Lucan Area Committee Meeting held on 24th April 2018, the members passed the following Motion:- 

"That this Area Committee calls on Dublin Bus, National Transport Authority and the 

Minister for Transport to provide additional injector departures from the Penny Hill on the 

25A/B routes at morning peak hour." 

Any response will be circulated to the members and available to the public through published meetings. 
Cc NTA & Minister Transport, Tourism & Sport 
Regards, 
Barbara Reilly 

Meetings, Public Lighting, Special Permits 

Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department 

South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 

breilly@sdublincoco.ie 

T +353 1 414 9294 Ext 3210 www.sdcc.ie 
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Is eolas faoi rún an t-eolas atá sa ríomhphost seo agus d'fhéadfadh go mbeadh sé faoi phribhléid ó thaobh an dlí de. 

Is don té ar seoladh chuige/chuici agus dósan/dise amháin an t-eolas. Ní ceadmhach do dhuine ar bith eile rochtain a 

bheith aige/aici ar an ríomhphost seo. Murar duit an ríomhphost seo tá nochtadh, cóipeáil, dáileadh ná aon ghníomh 

eile a dhéanamh nó aon ghníomh eile a fhágáil gan déanamh ar iontaoibh an ríomhphoist seo toirmiscthe ort agus 

d'fhéadfadh siad sin a bheith neamhdhleathach. Má fuair tú an teachtaireacht leictreonach seo trí earráid téigh i 

dteagmháil, le do thoil, leis an té a sheol í nó le postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. Glanadh an teachtaireacht seo le 

bogearraí Frithvíreas. 
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